Breton, Mary B

From: Robert & Joyce Simpson <ras.whiting@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, August 27, 2023 12:31 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Do NOT take away our ability to buy gas cars and trucks.

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

DEP:
Stop the insane idea of a regulation that you should decide what vehicles are sold in Maine and used in Maine.

Robert Simpson
Whiting, Maine



